
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

7th September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 6 PGL – Monday 18th September 2023 – Friday 22nd September 2023 

 

Please see below an outline of key information for the Year 6 residential on Monday 18th September.  

 

All children who are not attending the school residential visit should attend school at the usual times.  

 

Monday 18th September 2023 Friday 22nd September 2023 

Children to arrive at school from 11:00am arrive at 
school for registration. Enter through Gate 2.  

Bags to be brought to 6C/6B 

 
Coach departs at: 12:00 arrival at PGL 1:45pm 

Coach arrives at school between 15:00 – 15:30. 

 

Members of staff will be in regular contact with the 

school office and will be kept up to date of any 

changes in arrival time. The office will then inform 

parents. 

 

Please collect pupils from the outdoor area near Gate 

1. 

Children should bring packed lunch on this day 
in a disposable bag so that it may be thrown 

away. 

 

Staff attending the residential: 

 

Staff member: Days attending: 

Mr Smith Monday – Friday 

Miss Collins Monday – Friday 

Miss Newman  Monday – Friday 

Mr Currie Monday - Wednesday 

Mr Clarke Wednesday - Friday 

 

Activities: 

The children will take part in a range of activities throughout the week.  

Please click here to explore the different activities the children may do. 

 

Food: 

A variety of food is on offer during meal times. There will always be more than 1 choice, including a vegetarian option. 

Please click here to see a sample menu. 

 

 

 

https://www.pgl.co.uk/Files/Templates/Designs/PGLCore/res/swf/virtual-tour/windmill-hill/tour.html
https://www.pgl.co.uk/Files/DocumentManagerDocuments/Web/Menus/PGL-UK-Menu-English.pdf


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Kit List: 

Children will need to bring clothes and trainers that they do not mind getting wet or muddy. They will also 

need a swimming costume to wear underneath their clothes for some activities. Children will need to 

bring a duvet/sleeping bag and a pillow. 

 

Please click here to see the kit list provided by PGL. 

 

Spending Money: 

 

Pupils may bring a maximum of £10 spending money. This money is the responsibility of the pupil and will not be 

reimbursed if lost.  

Please click here to see a price list.  
 

 

Regular updates, including images of pupils, will be shared on class dojo throughout the week. These will be shared on 

the school story.  

 

Should parents wish to contact members of staff, please ring the school office.  

 

For any out of hours’ emergencies, please ring this number: 07931 255 683. A member of the leadership team will be 

monitoring this number.  

 

If you have any further questions, please contact me via Class Dojo or ring the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr B Smith 

Year 5 and 6 Phase Leader 

https://www.pgl.co.uk/Files/DocumentManagerDocuments/Web/Kit%20Lists/PGL-Kit-List-UK.pdf
https://www.pgl.co.uk/Files/DocumentManagerDocuments/AdventureUK/PGL-Gift-Shop-Price-List.pdf

